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From: Howard Shapiro <howeird3@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 4:33 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB990 NO!

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my objection and my 
recommendation that you vote not to pass on to the floor SB990.   The 
voters rejected nuclear energy and this bill goes against their 
wishes.  There has been no advances in safe storage of spent fuel rods 
since their vote. 

There is little difference between many small radioactive sites and one 
large one.  They still present a potential health danger to Oregonians and 
should not be considered. 

Please concentrate your energy on providing the energy needs of 
Oregonians with clean renewable energy instead of hazardous forms of 
energy. 

Thank you, 

--  
Howard Shapiro 

7426 SE 21st Ave. 

Portland 97202 


